
                                                                          

TENTERDEN BOWLS CLUB NEWSLETTER – May 2021 

Hello everyone! 
Firstly I would like to say how sorry we are that one of our new members Vicky Hall has had 
a bad fall. We wish her a speedy recovery. Also Terry Joint who has been very unwell for a 
few months, we hope you soon get answers to your problems. 
 
There are four dates for your diaries. 
  

1. Wednesday 12th May  
   Spring Pairs Day.  
  
       2.   Saturday 15th May at 2.30pm 

Alan Haselup a county coach is coming to do a session on reading the head and other 
skills. We have 3 places still available. You will need 2 woods and the dress is greys. 
Please contact Judith if you would like to play. (01580 762200). This is open to 
everybody. 
 

3 Sunday 23rd May at 2pm  
Alan is coming again to run a skills afternoon. This is good fun and there is plenty of 
challenges. Please put your name on the board in the club house if you intend to 
come. Dress again is greys and you will need 4 woods. Again this is open to all. 
 

4. Thursday 27th May at 4pm 
We are planning a “bring and share” meal instead of playing. The idea is to help us all 
to get to know each other better and to share any ideas about the club in an informal 
way. More details later 

 
Club competitions and Club night 
There has been a very good response to our club competitions, and attendance on Thursdays 
has been impressive.  
 
The green 
The green is playing really well thanks to Derrick and his son-in-law. This involves quite a bit 
of work and expense in keeping equipment usable and feed etc. for the green. It is very helpful 
therefore that members have contributed to the raffle each Thursday which raises about £30 
per week. Thank you again to the trusty team of helpers who sweep the green every day and 
who work to keep the green tidy on Thursday mornings.  
 
New clubhouse 
Phil continues to progress us towards the building of our new clubhouse. We are experiencing 
a number of challenges but hopefully are making progress. The committee has a meeting with 
town councillors on Wednesday 19th May to tie up some loose ends. We have invited the 
councillors to come and see us playing but so far no one has come. 
 
The Club Leagues  
Terry has done another great job in putting together the club leagues. Please try and respect the 
various closing dates. 
 
100 Club March 1st – Phil 2nd – Jill D April 1st – Terry P 2nd – John L 



 
 

 

 


